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● Forward testing is nearly complete.  We have until April 26  to complete testing for
students who have not finished.  The majority of the ES students who still need to
complete testing as of today are SPED. The caseworkers are testing this week and next
week. I will continue to proctor makeup testing in my office as well for students not in
SPED.  MS only has 5 students who need to complete testing, and a few in Alt Ed.  All
SPED students in MS completed testing due to the hard work of Katie, Bailey, and their
paraprofessionals.  A big THANK YOU to all staff involved in testing, I can’t express
how much I appreciate each of them.
● The PreACT is nearly complete.  I will be testing 3 more students on Thursday, April
18 .  The other students are in SPED.  Ali Erickson and Laura Comer have been
lifesavers with testing the SPED students.
● The ACT scores have already arrived and Linda will get them mailed out this week. 
We had 100% of our junior class take the exam, YEAH!
● On Tuesday, April 9  we had 17 local employers attend our Job Fair.  All high school
students and the 8  graders had the opportunity to attend.  The employers had
wonderful feedback about the conversations they had with students and look forward
to hiring them for the summer.  Thank you to the Bayfield Chamber for helping with
organizing the event as well as Cathy Smith. 
● I sent out the 2023 graduates follow-up survey, and have only heard back from three
students.  I will be contacting them again on the 18 . This data can be used to
improve instructional practices, school policy, and to see where our graduates are.  It
will also make entering the data into the CTE grad report the state requires.  We have
12 students from last year that I will enter data for.
● The Class of 2024 will be emailed their graduate survey on the 18 .  Last year we
had 100% of the students complete the survey, I hope we have the same result this
year.  I am happy to share the data from the surveys if the board would like to see it. 
I also need to organize it and share it with staff and admin as well.
 
 
● April PBIS staff awards:

Linda Weber
Donny Gordon
Micaela Hall

Respectfully Submitted By
Colleen Beagan Dean of Curriculum and Instruction
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